January 2023: Final Letter From Integrative Pediatrics & Fair Start

Dear Patients:

I am writing this letter to remind you that Integrative Pediatrics stopped seeing patients effective December 5%
2022. 1 closed Fair Start in December 2020.

On December 5, 2022, I retired from practice, and I am no longer able to provide medical care in the state of
Oregon. T will sincerely miss caring for your family and all of my patients as this has been a great source of joy and

tulfillment for many vears.

[f you have not already done so, I encourage you to establish care with another health practitioner and primary care

provider as soon as possible.

If your child has any ongoing medical condition or was in the process of being evaluated for symptoms of concern,

please transfer care as soon as possible to follow up on these concerns.

As of March 1, 2023, all Integrative Pediatrics” and Fair Start patient medical records will be under the custodianship
of Desert River Solutions. If you have not already transferred care and your medical file to a new provider, and you
have questions about your medical records, or you need to request a copy of them, please contact Desert River
Solutions directly (information below). As of March 1, 2023, all request forms must be accessed on their website

and submitted to them (instructions are on their website listed below).

Contacting Desert River Solutions:

URL: www.DesertRiverSolutions.com/requests Email: requests@DesertRiverSolutions.com

Phone: 480-577-3150 Fax: 520-214-0068

Staying in Touch and Supporting Dr. Paul’s Mission:

Dr. Paul has teamed up with DeeDee Hoover to provide wellness coaching at https:/ /www kidsfirstdever.com

This can be in-person (new office in the Beaverton area) or over zoom. Former Patients will get a 50% discount for
the initial visit or package. Contact DeeDee at 541-233-8400 for more information. We will not provide medical
care, or diagnose or treat any medical condition. We will be a resource for your family for information on most
topics related to the care and wellness of your children and aim to guide you through the tough decisions you have

to make.

s

Sincerely,

e

Paul Thomas MD




